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From  The Pr incipal

To all our dads, grandparents or significant other male role 
models I want to wish you a happy Fathers Day this Sunday! 
Male role models play an important part in the development 
of a child. It is said that the greatest gift a dad or other 
significant male can impart on their child is the gift of love. 
By doing so, you are showing that men can show their 
emotions. Children absorb what they see and experience 
and will live a life where emotions are normal. What a 
fantastic gift!

COVID-19 continues to impact the way the school and the 
broader community operates. We continue to receive advice 
from CEDP and NSW Health that aims to minimise the risk of an outbreak at St Bernadette?s. I want to thank 
our students, parents and staff for continuing to support all advice. Maintaining our health and safety is a 
priority at this time. 

Parents and the home community have a significant role to play in ensuring their children;

understand the significance of COVID-19 and its impact on the community

Understand the need to adhere to all COVID safe advice and importantly how this is done.

Additionally it is important that parents do not inaccurately label certain cultures as the cause of COVID-19 in 
front of their children. The origins of COVID-19 are part of an investigation by the World Health Organisation. 
There are many theories that are yet to be validated as one hundred percent accurate. If it is determined that 
COVID originated in a certain country it is by no means the responsibility of any Australians, in particular any 
students, parents or families from St Bernadette?s. 

Educating your children is an important element of family life. But it is an understated responsibility. Children 
are sponges and will repeat what they hear with litt le regard for its impact on individuals. Parents and family 
members need to be mindful of this as they discuss complex issues that their children may not fully 
understand.

At school we are focused on ensuring students understand the importance of good hygiene practices. We are 
focused on prevention through risk mitigation. By removing as many points of concern from our daily lives as 
possible to reduce the spread of COVID. This is why we have implemented so many procedures at St 
Bernadette?s. 

Have a great week

Phill Kapitanow, Principal

http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au
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From  Our  REC

Dear Parents, Guardians, Caregivers and friends,

With Father?s Day approaching us on Sunday the 
6th of September, we are called to celebrate this 
significant day differently from previous years. 
My challenge to every family is to create a day 
that is filled with dad or granddads favourite 
prayer quote, activities, food, music, games and 
clothes they love to share since becoming a 
father or father figure. Or perhaps recreate the 
best Father?s Day celebration in each of your 
homes and make some messy Father?s Day craft 
and order take away or hold a lovely BBQ! 

This year Father?s Day will be another special day for my litt le family to share and celebrate as our litt le 
one. As the years go by we celebrate new skills and talents Ethan is able to do. This year is marked 
with his gross motor skills! He loves to run and run and well, run everywhere! So, our day will for sure 
have running games, fun music and lots of food! Ethan and I might even bake daddy?s favourite 
chocolate pudding ? or order! Regardless with how you celebrate Father?s Day, may it be a day of 
appreciation, peace, remembrance, love, laughter and the simplicity of gratitude that our Lord makes 
present in our fathers. Have a wonderful Father?s Day everyone.

With Love, 

Mrs Mabellynn Buenaventura (REC)

Jersey Day

Fr iday 4t h Sept em ber  - TOMORROW
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Friday September 4, 2020 we are asking 

students to wear their favourite sporting jersey 

to school or work to show their support for the 

DONATE LIFE network and begin the 

conversation with their friends and families 

about Organ Donation.

Students will still be required to wear school 

sport uniform hats, shorts/pants and shoes.

This campaign is all about raising awareness ? there is no requirement to raise funds. Simply wear 

your favourite sporting jersey to school or work on Friday September 4, 2020 and begin the 

conversation with your friends and family about organ donation.

Information taken from https://www.jerseyday.com.au/

https://www.jerseyday.com.au/
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Library News

Premier?s Reading Challenge 2020

Congratulations to Avleen (ES1), Cassandra T and Samuel A (Stage 1), 
Noah C (Stage 2) and Hayden and Oscar (Stage 3) who have completed 
the Premier?s Reading Challenge for 2020. Well done to these students.

The Premier?s Reading Challenge has now finished for 2020. 
Congratulations to all the students from St Bernadette?s who have 
successfully completed the challenge in 2020. These students will 
receive certificates in Term 4.

Blacktown Mayoral Creative Writing Prize 2020

The Mayoral Creative Writing Prize 2020 is open to all students aged 8-17 years who live in the 
Blacktown local government area. Entries should be a poem and/or a short story. The categories are 
8-11 years, 12-14 years and 15-17 years. 

The theme for 2020 is ?The Whole World at Home?

Entry forms can be downloaded from https://www.westwords.com.au/

Entries must be original work. The closing date is Sunday, 27th September 2020.

Good luck!

Mobile Library

Our new mobile library is up and running!! Crates of books are taken to each stage for students to 
borrow a wide range of library books. Just a reminder that students in Early Stage 1, Stage 1 and Stage 
2 need to bring their library bags to school to borrow books.

Library Borrowing days are as follows:

ES1-  Monday Stage 1- Tuesday   Stage 2 - Monday Stage 3- Wednesday

Also, please remember to bring back library books on these days too.

Thank you Mrs Monique O?Brien 

BOOK CLUB ORDER

Bookclub will be due on Thursday 10th 
September. 

All orders are to be 
completed online 
(instructions on 
Bookclub brochure). 

No orders after this 
date will be 
processed. 

Lat est  COVID-19 Advice f rom  St  Bernadet t e's

If you missed the email that went out this week on 
the latest advice

please click on the link to view the note in COVID 
Updates.

Latest 
COVID-19 

Advice

https://www.westwords.com.au/
https://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/School-Notes
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N ews It ems from all o f our Teaching Groups
Over each fortnight leading up to the newsletter being distributed, we will be uploading news 

items to our website. These news items will showcase work from all of our class 

stage groups, Literacy, Numeracy, Sport and Health, Science, Creative Arts, 

Library, Bluey's Patch and Let 's Cook and Create.   Click on the link below to be 

taken to our website where you can view all of these news items and see lots 

oh photos in our galleries.

Handy Hint : Press your back arrow                to come back to the newsletter

View  our  News it em s

- Is your Email address correct?

- Are you receiving emails from St Bernadette's?

- Has your email address changed since you enrolled your child.

- Are you accessing the Compass Parent Portal to see your child's                

school report, merits awards and attendance?

If you have possibly had a change of email address please let us know.   
You could be missing our on important information that is sent home 
via email.  Please click on the following link and send us an email and 
we can check that your details are correct.

Em ail Us

Dat es For  Your  Diary

Sept em ber

4th - Jersey Day

6th - Happy Father 's Day

10th - Caritas Fundraiser - MUFTI 
Day for students - Gold Coin 
Donation

11th - St af f  Developm ent  Day (No School On This Day)

25th - Last day for Term 3

Oct ober

12th - Term 4 commences for all students

Thursday 10t h Sept em ber

Mufti Day for students

fundraising for Middle East Regional 
Appeal

Gold Coin Donation from all students 
would be appreciated.

Thank you

https://stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/News
mailto:stbernadetteslpark@parra.catholic.edu.au
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Enroll ing now for  2021 - You are 
welcom e at  St  Bernadet t e's!

We are all about learning at St 
Bernadette?s Primary School. We put 
safety first, and focus on student 
wellbeing.    A reminder that places are 
still available for 2021 in Kindergarten.  
Please share this news with your friends, 
family and neighbours. For more 
information about joining our caring 
school community, please contact our 
school office on 8869 6400 or email us 
on the following link  

Enrolment Enquiries

Uniform  Shop

The School Locker 
Uniform Shop is 
closed on site until 
further notice.   You can still visit the School 
Locker website and place on line orders. You 
have the option of having the order posted 
to you or collecting from the School Office.   
Uniforms can be returned as long as the 
packaging is in tact.

Thank you
School Locker  

Volunt eers at  St  
Bernadet t e's Pr im ary

If you wish to volunteer for our 
canteen or school events, it is a 
mandatory requirement that 
you complete  the Building 

Child Safe Communities (BCSC) form and online training 
module prior to commencing. 

This is a new online module and will replace any online 
training done previously.

Once your form has been submitted, the system will 
generate an email to confirm the status of you 
submission.   All volunteers need a BCSC approved 

status to volunteer at St Bernadette's. 

Building Child Safe 
Communities                    

OnLine Training Module

BCSC  Help 
Sheet

https://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Enrol/How-to-enrol
https://theschoollocker.com.au/?gclid=EAIaIQobChMIi-XarsCy6QIVFh4rCh15hwMREAAYASAAEgJABvD_BwE
https://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/About-Us/Building-Child-Safe-Communities
https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vQPziZXWL6RFxr4a2BlycgZtZYUuTnWJzKW-Jc-w3mu4LukQURaDcsvfMu91aMgyIBE5yWZyLUkZyxJ/pub?urp=gmail_link
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Visit  our  phot o gallery
 on our  websit e.

Phot o Gallery

St  Bernadet t e's       
Cant een

St  Bernadet t e's       
School Of f ice

St  Bernadet t e's       
Parent  Group

St  Bernadet t e's 
Of f icial Facebook 

Page

STAFF DEVELOPMENT DAY

Fr iday 11t h 
Sept em ber

No School On This 
Day

Thank you

West ern Sydney 
Wanderer 's Soccer  
Program  - Spor t  Days

Sports Days for the rest of 
Term 3

Wednesdays Stage 2 and  
Stage 3

Thursdays Early Stage 1 
and Stage 1

         

Bernadet t e'sBernadet t e's

http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
http://www.stbernadetteslalorpark.catholic.edu.au/Community/Gallery
mailto:sbcanteen@gmail.com
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
mailto:stbernadetteslpark@parra.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
mailto:sbparentgroup@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/St-Bernadettes-Lalor-Park-1258428774265668/?eid=ARD4lUexXw3-h4MN5yLmkX0c7ply7q6cr2bzhhKyBbnJctNW5LLwCJFW4rIjQQAKr5LTde28WTdMEH8u
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